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The Honorable Bert Stedman
Alaska Senate
State Capitol, Room 30
Juneau, AK 99801

RE: Senate Bill 78

Dear Senator Stedman:

The Alaska State Medical Association (ASMA) represents physicians statewide and is primarily
concerned with the health of ail Alaskans.

As the Legislature debates Medicaid reform and expansion measures this Session we would like to
make you aware of our current policy position on access to healthcare in Alaska. ASMA strongly
supports access to healthcare for all Alaskans, and in that context supports robust and sustainable
payment mechanisms for the Alaska healthcare industry. ASMA supports expansion of coverage of
the approximately 30,000 currently uninsured Alaskans.

Improved access to healthcare in Alaska and improving the efficiency and effectiveness of Alaska’s
current Medicaid health care service system are important to improving the health outcomes of
Alaskans.

Please let us know if there is anything we can do to further support passage of this legislation.

Sincerely,

“Michael Haugen
Executive Director: The Alaska State Medical Association


